
September 27, 1976 —,cMr. Eliot Porter 
Tesuque, New Mexico 87501

Dear Eliot Porter,

You may remember my writing you almost fifteen years 
ago in connection with a new magazine I was then pre­
paring; you and Dave Brower were most cooperative, and 
I’ve always been grateful! I’m now the head of an art 
book firm which is part of Little, Brown and Company, 
the Boston trade publishing house.

New York Graphic Society distributes photography books 
for the Museum of Modem Art, and we publish a good 
many ofher distinguished photographers — including 
Ansel Adams. Bill Clift has suggested the possibility 
of a book devoted to your work — not oriented to spe­
cific subject matter, but to your career as a photo­
grapher. I would be very much interested in this project, 
and I'm writing to ask if you would be? I’ll look forward 
to hearing from you, and you have my very best wishes for 
continued success.

Tim Hill 
Editor in Chief
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